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Soil tests in Your Neighborhood beginning Monday, June 20 

Starting as early as Monday, June 20, the King County Wastewater Treatment Division (WTD) will be 
conducting soil testing in your neighborhood to evaluate soil and groundwater conditions. The work 
will take place on a section of property recently purchased by King County to help inform the design of 
a future WTD facility. 

Crews will begin drilling as early as Monday, June 20 and expect the work to take approximately two 
weeks to complete. 

A truck mounted drill rig will bore 2 holes ranging from 20 to 30 feet below the surface. The bore holes 
will be filled with bentonite. Each bore hole is expected to take up to two days. An excavator will also 
dig a total of 6 test pits and 4 infiltration pits ranging from 4 to 10 feet below the surface. The work will 
take approximately 4 days. King County will notify the community if the work is expected to take longer 
than the planned dates. 

 

What to Expect  
 Work hours between 

7 a.m. and 7 p.m. 
Monday through 
Friday. 

 Noise close to the 
work area, including 
the sound of a motor 
during drilling and 
excavating. 

 Work and equipment 
will be confined to 
the project site. 

 There are no 
anticipated roadway 
impacts for this 
work. 

 
 

 

 
For more information contact:  Bibiana Ocheke-Ameh at 206-477-5604  

bibiana.ocheke-ameh@kingcounty.gov 


